Hello Chair O'Brien,

We host a vacation rental in Amherst, Ohio. A family home we purchased from my wife's parents estate. We wanted to provide a place for family to stay when they came into town for a visit. That proved too expensive for our retirement income to maintain, so we began renting it but still reserve days for family. Without hosting this house we would certainly be required to sell it and our family will be disappointed. And, honestly, we enjoy the work required to host the house and it keeps us busy in retirement as well.

Vote YES on HB 104 - Protect our right to use our property! We provide a safe environment for visitors to northern Ohio so they can support our local businesses.

Thanks very much for taking the time to listen.

Sincerely,

Mark Antolik